Specific recommendation of the DCF for acceptance
or otherwise of the proposal with reasons

The proposal for diversion of 0.15 ha. of Forest land (comprising a portion of the Strip
Plantation carried out by the Social Forestry Division Kathua during the year 1982-83, under the
Component Strip), along the Phinter Billawar road, for the project titled “ Widening
of road along with Balance work of Billawar to Sukralla road”, submitted on the
Parivesh Portal by the XEN PWD Basohli, vide Proposal No:
FP/JK/ROAD/141843/2021, dated: 28-04-2021, is hereby recommended for
Forest clearance, under the provisions of Forest Conservation Act-1980.
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